
05.27.2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We had a really WILD week and I am not talking about your adorable children’s behavior but about our 

theme “Wild Animals”. Throughout the week, we had a lot of fun imitating the animals sounds: the 

tigers, the elephants, the bears, the snakes, the crocodiles, the monkeys, etc. 

We read a lot of books about the jungle and zoo animals; their favorite one was “Rumble in the Jungle”. 

 

For art, we made a jungle scene coloring a paper in green and making animal handprints on it. They also 

painted a carton plate grey mixing black and white paint to make an elephant. 

 

For Music and Movement, we had a lot of fun moving like the wild animals: we slithered like a snake, 

hopped like a kangaroo, galloped like a zebra, and swung like a monkey. 

 

Our training for drinking from a cup is going very well. Everybody is doing very well and we have less and 

less spilling! 

 

Quote of the week:  They are wild animals that live in your house - that's the only way to describe a 

toddler. _Dawn O'Porter 

 

Have a great long weekend (we are closed on Monday for Memorial Day). 

Scroll down for the next section. 

 

Mrs. Murielle, Mrs. Zamira, & Ms. Lauren 


